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Thursday 12th February

Dear Parents,

We are busily preparing activities for World Book Day on Thursday 5th March. As we have already had a dress up day on Roald Dahl day we have decided that we won’t be dressing up this year, but we will be having a day that promotes reading and fills the children with enthusiasm for reading.  

One idea is to hold a competition for ‘Extreme reading’. We would like all the children to take a photograph of themselves reading in an extreme place or way. The most exciting and interesting photograph in KS1 and KS2 will win a £10 book token from Mr Talbot. We wanted to give you plenty of notice so if you are going anywhere interesting over the half term holidays don’t forget your camera! (If you have already handed in a photo this will be entered into the competition).

More details of the activities we intend to do on World Book Day will be given after the holidays.

Kind regards,

Laura Hunt and the Literacy team.
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